

December 11, 2017

Chairman Faith and members of the Public Works Committee,

As Chairman of the Board of Aeronautic Commissioners (BOAC), I respectfully request the Public Works Committee's consideration of the packet items which had been scheduled to be considered by the BOAC on Dec. 10.

BOAC tried to meet at its regularly scheduled time of 7 p.m. on Monday, Dec. 10, but the meeting could not be held due to a lack of quorum. Due to the time sensitivity of the packet items, I request the Public Works Committee hear the packet items as scheduled and make its recommendations to the full City Council.

Thank you for your consideration, and if you have any questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,

The Mall

Phill Mall

Chairman, Board of Aeronautic Commissioners